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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Kevin Smith <ksmith@hrlcomp.com>
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 8:43 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Amos, 

James; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Cc: deborah.watson@wpxenergy.com; Lori O'Brien
Subject: [EXT] North Brushy Draw Federal #35-1 Confirmation Sampling Notification (2RP-5544) 

- Resamples SP99, SP117, SW10

Good Morning, 
 
This email serves as confirmation sampling notification for the North Brushy Draw Federal #35-1 (2RP-5544). The 
samples SP99, SP117 and SW10 from the August 23 sampling event did not clear the 600ppm chloride closure standard. 
HRL is scheduled to begin sampling on Wednesday, September 18 around 9:00 AM.  
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kevin Smith  | Environmental Scientist    
HRL Compliance Solutions, Inc.  
P.O. Box 1708  |  Artesia, NM 88211-1708  
main  575.616.7398  | mobile 936.689.0078  
Web  |  vCard  |  Map  |    |    
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